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Equalities team
Well done for some informative and interesting assemblies from 
the Equalities team this month. They introduced the country wide 
celebration of LGBTQ+ History Month which this year is focusing on 
medical accomplishments by people from this community.

Thank you for all of your support with our Annual Rainbow Day where the whole school dressed in different colours 
to create a wonderful St Mary's School Rainbow. We are proud to be part of the celebrations where we discussed 
different types of families and explored our Christian values of tolerance and respect.

LGBTQ+ Day at St Mary’s
On Friday 23rd February, our school held an LGBTQ+ day. Each class wore a different colour: Y6-Red, Y5-Orange, 
Y4-Yellow, Y3-Green, Y2-Blue, Y1-Purple and Reception and Pre-School wore rainbow colours. LGBTQ+ month 
was from Thursday 1st February to Thursday 29th February.

LGBTQ+ stands for lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and queer, the plus is for any other gender identities, 
expressions, orientations and variations in sex characteristics. The colours of the rainbow on the flag represent 
things as well: red for life, orange for healing, yellow for sunlight, green for nature, blue for magic and purple  
for spirit.

LGBTQ+ day is important so we can recognise people from that community and make sure we don’t exclude them 
or offend them by being sexist and saying things like “You can’t join in with us because you are transgender.” It 
hurts people’s feelings and upsets them so we need to make sure we don't say things like that.

The flag shows all the colours of the rainbow and it also represents transgender (White, Blue and Pink) and the 
importance of LGBTQ+ people of other races (Brown and Black).

The equalities team held an assembly all about LGBTQ+ and explained the importance of it. The equalities team 
said: In our assembly, we talked about LGBTQ+ history month and famous LGBTQ+ icons like Freddie Mercury. 
We also said what each of the letters stand for, L for Lesbian, G for Gay, B for Bisexual, T for transgander, Q for 
queer and the plus for any other genders or identities.

By St Mary’s News Team

St Mary’s CofE Primary School

Friday 1st March 2024 Newsletter 10

Our core Christian Values: Compassion, Koinonia (Community), Courage, Creativity, Service, Truthfulness

House Points  
Winners

Attendance 
Winners

Well done to our House Point 
Winners this week Ruby, but it was 
very close!

Congratulations to Lion Class for 
having the highest attendance 
over the past two weeks. Excellent 
achievement. 

“I can do all things”
Living Together, Learning Forever, Loving God’s Creation
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It might be a little early but we have enjoyed noticing the first signs 
of Spring recently in Hedgehogs. The children spotted the buds 
growing on the trees and the daffodils blooming from the ground. 
We have talked about all the changes we have seen that show us we 
are slowly leaving Winter and entering Spring.

The children have enjoyed learning about how to look after the new 
flowers growing and enjoy taking it in turns to water our plants. With 
such an interest in the Spring flowers the children have chosen to 
create some beautiful daffodil and cherry blossom tree artwork. 

Last Friday the nursery children enjoyed taking part in the school’s 
Rainbow Day and dressed in lots of bright and wonderful rainbow 
colours along with the Ducklings. The EYFS children enjoyed 
talking about how we can be kind and inclusive 
to everyone and they loved creating a beautiful 
rainbow which we have displayed proudly in our 
classroom! 

Hopefully the cold weather starts to pass and the 
sun starts to shine throughout the term so we 
can enjoy even more time outside playing and 
exploring! 

Mrs Harrison & Miss James

Hedgehogs
Class News:

Headteacher’s Award

Ducklings 	 Dylan C, Phoebe
Rabbits 	 Sienna Y, Amelie
Badgers	 Max, Dexter
Foxes	 Bear, Bella
Lions 	 Emily, Joe
Eagles 	� Ruby & Ava -  

Charlie & Matilda

Congratulations to all the children who 
received a Headteacher Award - keep up 
the great work!

Gardening Club 
We will be starting to plant seeds in the 
greenhouse this term in preparation for 
the return of gardening club after Easter. 
Any donations of seeds would be greatly 
appreciated. The following seeds would be 
particularly useful:

•	 Sunflower seeds

•	 Tomato seeds

•	 Cucumber seeds

•	 Sweetcorn seeds

•	 Pea seeds

•	 Mangetout seeds

•	 Broad bean seeds

•	 Potato tubers
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Ducklings
Class News:

Welcome back everyone after our half 
term holiday. The Ducklings have enjoyed 
reading the story of ‘The Little Red Hen’ 
in Literacy. We re-enacted the story and 
thought about the characters in the story. 
This week we have followed instructions 
to make Gluten Free bread. We mixed, 
measured and baked the bread. We loved 
tasting it straight from the oven with melted 
butter. We are getting very good at writing 
sentences, adding in finger spaces and 
sounding out longer words. This week we 
have written instructions for bread making.

We are learning about ‘People who help 
us’ this term and enjoyed our visit from 
the Mini Police and Speed Awareness 
Officers last week. We learnt about reading 
numbers carefully and how slowing down 
keeps us safe. We talked about crossing 
the road with a grown-up safely and not by 
ourselves. 

In Maths, we are developing our 
understanding of 9 and 10 and created our 

own mini number books to support our 
learning. We have been using various 
apparatus - 10 bead strings, 10 frames, 
number fans to name just a few. We 
enjoy building numbers and teaching 
our puppet when he does things wrong. 

In PE, we have been practising the 
fundamentals of movement. Hopping, 
skipping, jumping, balancing and travelling. 
Our PE session has changed to a Tuesday 
this term. The children loved taking part 
in the Emotions game this week. Once 
caught, you could only be set free if 
someone came up to you and made you 
laugh. It was lots of fun!

We visited the church this week as part of 
our learning about special places and we 
found a lot of crosses in the church. Rev 
Blewett spoke to us about how Christians 
pray and talk to God. We enjoyed looking 
at the stained glass windows in the church 
and watching the light shine through. 

Mrs Gillard & Mrs Munro

Rabbits
Class News:

Rabbit Class have come into Term 
4 ready to learn! We are now over 
half way through Year 1 and the 
class have been showing just how 
independent and hard working 
they are. 

In English, we have been enjoying 
exploring our new book ‘Man on 
the Moon’. We have spent the 
last two weeks developing our 
comprehension skills by making 
inferences, exploring new word 
meanings, writing using new 
vocabulary and answering a range 
of questions about a text. 

In Maths, we have been learning 
about place multiplication and 
division. We have been learning 
to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. We 
have used concrete apparatus, 
such as 100 squares, counters, 

ten frames and bead strings, to 
support our learning. We have 
also been exploring how to make 
and add equal groups. 

This term we have also started our 
new Design and Technology unit. 
Over the next few weeks we will 
be constructing our own windmills 
using paper cups and straws. So 
far Rabbit Class have designed 
and begun constructing parts of 
their windmills. 

Finally, Rabbit Class enjoyed 
celebrating LGBTQ+ History 
Month by wearing purple clothing 
last Friday. We created a rainbow 
out of objects in the classroom 
and discussed the importance of 
being inclusive. 

Miss Tolfree
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Badgers
Class News:

It’s been another busy start to Term 4!

Lots of learning has been taking place 
in Year 2 with the start of our new Maths 
unit on Multiplication and Division. 
We have been learning how to use 
arrays to show different multiplication 
sentences and have started to use the 
division symbol when grouping. The 
children are enjoying learning their 
times tables and TTRockstars is a great 
tool to support this. We are progressing 
through the 10 times tables and then 
onto the 5 times tables so lots of 
practice at home would be great!

In writing, we have been creating our 
own list poems. The children have really 
enjoyed coming up with 10 strange 
items that they might find in a witch’s 
purse. We tried to use alliteration 
and similes to make our writing more 
engaging. 

There is a huge buzz around our Art 
unit this term. We are exploring clay. 
So far, we have learnt about how to 
shape clay through rolling, squashing 
and cutting. We have learnt how to 
join bits of clay using the score and 
slip technique and then smoothing the 
surfaces to create a seamless join. We 
made our own pinch pots last week 
using these skills which the children are 
really keen to take home.

We celebrated Rainbow Day last week 
and looked fabulous in blue.

We’re really looking forward to Book 
Week next week and dressing up for 
World Book Day!

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Newman

Foxes
Class News:

What a fabulous start to Term 4.
In Foxes Class, we have been enjoying 
reading and writing poetry. We were 
inspired by the poem ‘The Cave of 
Curiosity’ by Pie Corbett. We learned 
about alliteration, onomatopoeia 
and personification and used these 
elements of figurative language when 
creating our own poems. Such great 
learning. The children enjoy choosing 
and listening to poetry every day.
In Maths, we continued to learn about 
division and apply our knowledge of 
known multiplication facts to support 
our thinking. We are continuing 
to practise to quickly recall the 
multiplication and division facts for 
the tables we are learning. This year, 
we are focussing on speedy recall of 
the 3x, 4x and 8x tables. We have also 
been measuring in centimetres and 
metres. We had great fun measuring 
each child’s height using metre sticks 

and the playground using trundle 
wheels.
In History, we are continuing to learn 
more about the Stone Age. We 
focussed on the middle Stone Age and 
were fascinated about how their life 
had changed from the early Stone Age. 
We explored the replica artefacts in 
the classroom and we now understand 
how they made and used them. 
During Design and Technology lessons, 
we have been exploring and naming 
the different parts of a castle. We will 
be designing and making our own 
castles in the coming weeks. In P.E. 
lessons, we are continuing with dance, 
with a focus on line-dancing this term.
Last week, we enjoyed dressing in 
the colour green on Rainbow Day to 
support our school’s values of inclusion 
and acceptance of everyone.
Mrs Hayward
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Lions
Class News:

Lion Class have started Term 4 brilliantly, full of enthusiasm and 
readiness to learn. 
In English, we have begun our new text called ‘Butterfly Lion’. The 
children have written some fabulous setting descriptions using the 
imagery of the African wilderness as their inspiration. They have 
really challenged themselves to use interesting vocabulary and a 
range of grammatical features in their writing.
In History, we have continued learning about the legacy the Romans 
left us and have learnt about the fierce warrior Boudicca. It was 
really interesting learning about this important historical figure and 
how she led her tribe and stood up to the Romans. Do you know 
where you can see a statue of Boudicca? Ask one of the Lions! 
Our Maths work on times tables is continuing and the children are 
getting faster and more accurate all the time. They are working 
their way through the various levels on Times Tables Rock Stars 
and we have our first Rock Legend in the class! We have also been 
learning how to multiply and divide by 10 and 100. 
Finally, we are enjoying going swimming each week. The children 
have shown great resilience and determination to improve their 
swimming and water skills and are building up their stamina, 
swimming further distances.
Well done for a great start to the new term Lions! 
Mrs Brown

Eagles
Class News:

Our Yr 5/6 Eagles are well into the swing of things 
now we are over halfway through the school year 
and they continue to impress with their positive 
attitudes, super enthusiasm and their wonderful 
behaviour. We are always so proud of how they 
represent us around the school.

On Monday afternoons, our Y5 Eagles are 
enjoying their Forest School sessions and they 
made some impressive clay pots this week. 
Meanwhile, at this same time, the Y6 Eagles have 
begun to develop their hockey skills, attempting 
to master the tricky reverse stick dribbling action 
and also successfully receive a ball passed to 
them at speed. It’s been great fun and they have 
really enjoyed playing this sport.

In Computing, the children have been introduced 
to spreadsheets for the first time. With their usual 
enthusiasm, they have risen to the challenge 
of collecting and inputting data before using 
their new knowledge of how to format cells to 
help them make sense of their information. This 
week, they enjoyed working on a combined class 
spreadsheet all about their journeys to school, 

calculating the 
distance, the duration 
and any costs 
involved.

In Design and Technology, we 
are coming to the end of our 
unit on waistcoats. We have 
been working brilliantly as a 
team pinning and sewing our 
fabric into place and it looks 
as though we will have some 
amazing outcomes.

Year 5 Mini Police enjoyed their 
most recent session, where they 
got to explore how the speed 
camera worked on the speed 
check motor bike. Their activities 
included using the laser to test 
how fast they could run, and 
investigating the focus of the camera through a 
silly-face competition.

Mr Daniels & Miss Heath
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Wraparound Clubs
The Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club 
are still very popular and we want to give 
a big shout-out to all the children and 
their families for coming to school with 
smiles on their faces despite the recent 
challenging weather conditions.

The lighter mornings are a welcome 
change and Spring is just around the 
corner. Every morning, after enjoying their 
breakfast, the children have the option to 
get some exercise outside or to stay inside 
and play games, colour, build, or read. We 
are also staying outside later in the evening 
and enjoying the beautiful sunsets.

It’s been wonderful to see the children 
bonding and having fun as a group both 
mornings and evenings. 

Mrs Hawkins, Mrs Purnell and Miss 
Thatcher

A note about 
Safeguarding…
If you ever have any concerns 
regarding the safety and 
wellbeing of our pupils, 
please contact the school 
to speak to our Designated 
Safeguarding Lead, Mr 
Thomson, or our Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead, Mrs 
Parsons, Mrs Newman or Mrs 
Purnell. 

The safety of our young 
people is the responsibility 
of us all. 

Outside Achievements

Well done to our Blue Peter Badge achievers - Jayden, 
Max & Merryn - they were awarded their Reading 
Badges - keep up the good work!

This week Rowan B celebrated receiving his Green Belt 
in Martial Arts! 

Red Nose Day 2024
COMING SOON!
Red Noses - we will send a message to you 
when they are available - payable by cash or by 
ParentPay.

A fun, wearable Red Nose to show your support 
for Comic Relief with a percentage of profits going 
to help tackle poverty here in the UK and across 
the world.

This year’s Red Noses are the funniest bunch yet.

Three fun characters to collect – Which Red Nose 
will you get?

At least £1 from the purchase of this product will go to Comic Relief.

1 in 166 chance to get your hands on a super limited edition Rare 
‘Gold’ Nose!

Scan the QR code inside your Red Nose box for an extra special 
surprise.
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Christian Values 
Awards

We have had three children 
recognised over the last two weeks 
for demonstrating our Christian 
Values in their everyday activities. 
So congratulations to:

Rachel T - Lion Class - Truthfulness
John B - Lion Class - Courage 
Freddie W - Foxes Class - Service

Reading Lodge 
Update
We are writing with fantastic news! 
The School Council and the whole 
school have been working hard to raise 
money for a reading lodge. We hosted 
the ‘Great Timsbury Bake Off’ which 
raised £250, Rosie in Year 1 raised £50 
via her own bake sale and the PTA 
donated £2000 to the cause. 

The school council recently wrote a 
letter to Mr Williams (see photo) to 
see if he had any other suggestions 
for fundraising ideas as we needed a 
substantial sum! We were overjoyed 
at the end of last term to receive this 
letter from Mr Williams (see photo). 

This is brilliant news and means that we 
can begin the process of getting the 
reading lodge installed! 

We do have a few more fundraising 
events in the pipeline so that we have 
some additional money to spend 
on making the reading lodge an 
appealing place to read (we’re thinking 
blankets, lights and of course some of 
our favourite books!!). 

We will be back in touch soon with our 
next event!

SOS - HELP! 
Is there anyone who has had previous 
experience of building an octagonal 
base for the Lodge to be built on 
(it would need to be hardstanding/
concrete with a wooden frame). If so 
we would love to hear from you! Please 
contact the School Office. 
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Music Tuition 
at St Mary’s
We can offer Music lessons with an 
external provider.

Music lessons should be booked 
directly with the WEMA Service.

We currently have an excellent guitar teacher on site with 2 
additional slots available.

Please contact visit https://wema.org.uk/young-people-and-
families/learn-to-play-a-musical-instrument/
You will then be sent a link to an online application form. You 
can also call the West of England Music and Arts Service on 
01454 863147.

For more information have a look at our website:

https://www.stmarystimsbury.co.uk/parents-zone/music-
tuition.htm

Singing Teacher
Madeline Claire Voice is offering personalised 
one to one (or paired) singing lessons for 
students of all levels at school. These 20 or 
30 minute fun-filled lessons are not just about 
singing - they're about boosting confidence, 
discovering new songs, preparing for 
performances and learning all about music. With 
Madeline's friendly and supportive teaching 
style, your child will be on their way to unlocking 
their full potential, exploring everything from 
musical theatre to Disney classics, pop hits, rock 
tunes, and more! Please contact the school office 
if you are interested in signing your child up for 
these singing lessons. 

•	 £15 for a 30-minute 1:1 session

•	 £12 for a 20-minute 1:1 session

•	 £7 per student for a 30-minute shared lesson 
(2 pupils)

Internet Safety
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Winter School 
Uniform Reminder
As the weather gets colder we thought a general 
reminder about expected school standards around 
school uniform was required. It’s lovely to see 
children wearing the Team Timsbury hoodies. 
We do not allow these to be worn in place of a 
standard blue jumper. They can be worn for Forest 
School sessions, PE lessons and for Breakfast & 
Afterschool Clubs. 

We believe that if you dress smart you think 
smart 

Staple items such as trousers, tops and plain 
jumpers can be purchased anywhere. However, if 
you wish to have items with our logo embroidered 
on, then you will need to purchase these online 
from Mapac. Parents can view all available 
products by visiting the company’s website.  
http://www.mapac.com/education/parents/
uniform/stmarystimsburyBA2

Pre loved items are also available at Timsbury 
Library for a small donation. We do receive 
donations of used but good condition school 
uniform at school, with the aim being to re 
distribute to families in need. Please see the office 
or Mrs Purnell if you feel this would benefit you. 

Please help us by ensuring that ALL items of 
clothing are clearly marked with your child’s 
name. We require all children to have a full PE Kit 
in school at all times, clearly labelled and in an 
appropriate bag.

Hairstyles

Long hair should always be tied back, particularly 
during PE. Children should not be sent to 
school with extreme haircuts or hairstyles. 
Hair bands must be white/black or blue, and 
fashion accessories including large bows are not 
acceptable. 

Shoes and accessories

Shoes should be smart black school shoes and 
appropriate for school. Black trainers should not 
be worn as shoes. For safety reasons, children 
must not wear shoes with an excessively high 
heel to school or trousers with an excessive 
flare. Equally, only stud earrings are allowed 
and children should wear no other jewellery. All 
earrings must be removed before PE.

We do not allow nail polish to be worn in school.

Winter Uniform •	 Navy blue, grey trousers

•	 Navy blue, grey skirts or pinafore 
dresses

•	 Light blue polo shirts

•	 Navy blue jumper or cardigan 
with or without the school logo 
embroidered on it

•	 Navy, grey, black or white socks

•	 Navy, grey, black tights

•	 Shoes should be plain black 
low heeled or flat and sturdy for 
outdoor play. 

•	 An appropriate school coat for all 
weathers

PE Kit
To be kept in 
school at all 
times in a PE Bag

•	 Plain white T-Shirt with no logo

•	 Navy blue or black shorts

•	 Plain black daps or trainers

•	 A Team Timsbury Hoody (Mapac) 

Additional 
options

•	 Wellington boots, any colour

Polite Reminder -  
Please Park Responsibly
Parents & Carers

Please can we ask that you park responsibly when 
collecting and dropping off children at the school. We 
have received several correspondences over the past 
couple of weeks with regard to the end of the school day 
and the illegal parking which is putting families at risk . 

Waiting parents/carers are respectfully asked to observe 
parking regulations, as these are in place both to ensure 
student safety and for the benefit of the local community 
and other road users. Please be courteous to each other. 

Drivers should not park near the school entrance. As well 
as anywhere that prevents access for emergency services, 
at or near a bus stop, opposite or within 10 meters of a 
junction, over a dropped kerb, and in front of an entrance 
to a property. Yellow zig-zag lines indicate the length of 
the road where stopping or waiting is strictly prohibited.
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Date Event Notes

05.03.24 Mid Somerset Festival speaking competition. Y1-Y6

05.03.24 Book at Bedtime Event 5pm - 6pm Whole School

06.03.24
Ducklings Reception Parent Workshop - 
Mother’s Day

2.15pm

07.03.24 World Book Day Whole School

08.03.24 International Women's Day Whole School

12.03.24 Foxes Yr 3 Parent Workshop 9 am

15.03.24 Comic Relief Whole School

19.03.24 Dance Umbrella Year 4

20.03.24 Rabbit Year 1 Parent Workshop 2.15 pm

21.03.24 Down Syndrome Day Whole School

22.03.24 Badger Year 2 Class Worship/Parent Workshop 9 am

25.03.24 Parent / Teacher Meetings Whole School

26.03.24 Parent / Teacher Meetings Whole School

27.03.24 Eagles Year 5/6 Parent Workshop 9 am

27.03.24 Lions Year 4 Parent Workshop 2 pm

28.03.24 Easter Service at St.Mary’s Church led by Foxes 
Year 3 9.15 am

Dates for your Calendar 2023/24 - Term 4 onwards

Truthfulness 
Our Christian Value this term is Truthfulness. This 
week, we explored what it meant to be truthful, using 
this acrostic Poem:

T - Trustworthy words and actions
R - Respect for doing the right thing
U - Uncovering the full picture
T - Telling it as it is
H - Having all the facts

“These are the things you 
should do: Speak the truth to 
one another.” (Zachariah 8:16)

Book Week -  
NEXT WEEK
Reminder! Book week is next week! There is still time 
to enter our Extreme Reader competition! Just send 
a photo to your child’s class teacher via Seesaw. 

On Tuesday, we are hosting our annual book at 
bedtime event 5pm - 6pm.Don’t forget your teddy 
and PJs!

On Thursday, we will be dressing up for World Book 
Day. We can’t wait to see your outfits but don’t forget 
to recycle and share! 
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Dear parents/carers,  

 

It is almost time for our annual Book Week to help us celebrate our love of reading and to coincide with World Book 
Day. This was a huge success last year and we hope to build on the enthusiasm and fun this year. The week will be 
full of exciting, enriching opportunities for the children focused around the enjoyment of reading.  

Book week will run from Monday 4th  – Friday 8th March. 

On World Book Day itself (Thursday 7th March), we invite the children to come to school as their favourite book 
character! Let your creative juices flow! There are lots of costumes you can make without spending any money and 
homemade is always best! Do swap outfits from last year to keep costs down and refer to the next page for simple 
costume ideas. There will be prizes for the best dressed in each class.  

On Tuesday 5th March, we will be hosting another book at bedtime event from 5pm – 6pm. Children are invited to 
come back to school in their pyjamas and dressing gowns (teddy optional) for a relaxing evening of stories and hot 
chocolate. This is an opportunity for the children to visit a different classroom in school and be read to by a different 
adult. We ask for an optional donation for this event. Any money raised will be spent on new books for the library. If 
you would like to make a voluntary contribution, please do so via ParentPay.  

Please drop off all children who wish to participate at 5pm promptly through the main entrance as the office will not 
be manned. Staff will greet the children in the hall. Collection is promptly at 6pm and children will be brought to the 
gate as per usual end of day routines.  

Finally, we are bringing back the extreme reading challenge! We had some fantastic entries last year from children 
reading in a washing machine to others reading in the car boot! There were children reading on horseback, whilst 
completing challenging acrobatic poses and even whilst in a museum. Half term is a great opportunity to get this 
challenge ticked off so do look out for good reading spots if you are out on a day trip or overseas! Please send 
photos of the children completing the extreme reading challenge to their class teacher on Seesaw by Wednesday 
6th March so that pictures can be displayed in our World Book Day assembly and winners announced! 

Throughout the week we will be hosting a variety of different activities and will be posting lots of photos on Seesaw 
so please keep an eye out.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Newman  
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LIBRARY EVENTS & ACTIVITIES w/c 
4 March

Bath Central Library

Lego Lab, Family Fun Drop In

Mon - Sat During opening hours

Storytime
Tuesday 10.30 - 11.00am 5 March

Baby Bounce and Rhyme
10.30 - 11.00am 6 MarchWednesday

Norland Nannies Community Sewing Bee - For any age/ability, drop in

Friday 10.00 - 2.00pm 8 March

Mon - Sat, Book a Session via Eventbrite

Sensory Space, for families with children and young
adults with sensory needs

Knit Two, Share One - knitting & Crochet group for any age/ability

Thursday 10.00 - 12.00pm 7 March

Saturday 12.30 - 4.00pm

Board Game Saturdays

9 March

For any ticketed events, the link will be online via the blog.
Visit bathneslibraries.wordpress.com 

World Book Day Storytime
10.30 - 11.00am 7 MarchThursday
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LIBRARY EVENTS & ACTIVITIES

Keynsham Library

Midsomer Norton Library

Baby Bounce and Rhyme

Tuesday 9.30 - 10.00am
10.30 - 11.00am

5 March

Baby Bounce and Rhyme
Monday 11.00 - 11.30am 4 March

w/c
4 March

Sensory Space, for families with children and young adults
with sensory needs
Mon - Sat, Book a Session via Eventbrite

Sensory Space, for families with children and young adults
with sensory needs
Mon - Sat, Book a Session via Eventbrite

Storytime & Craft
Thursday 11.00 - 11.30am 7 March

Storytime
Wednesday 10.30 - 11.00am 6 March

Saturday 12.30 - 4.00pm

Board Game Saturdays
9 March

Saturday 10.00 - 12.30pm

Board Game Saturdays
9 March

Mon - Sat during opening hours

Art in the Library: Morwhenna Woolcock -  The UK Islands Project
27 Feb - 4 April

World Book Day Bedtime Stories
Thursday 6.00 - 7.30pm 7 March
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